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August 21, 2025 

VCA Aggregates
4459 W Pioneer Drive 
Greeley, CO  80633 

RE: Van Cleave Pit, Permit No. M-2014-064, Approval of Extension to Address Compliance Issues 

Dear Mr. Van Cleave: 

Following up on our phone conversation today, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) 
has extended the deadline for addressing the compliance issues identified during the June 19, 2025, 
inspection of the Van Cleave Pit.  

The new due date for submitting a map showing the permit boundary marker locations and evidence of 
the markers in place is September 20, 2025 (extended from August 25, 2025).  

Additionally, per your request, the Division is providing extra time to review the financial warranty 
estimate. Please submit any questions regarding the financial warranty by September 5, 2025. After this 
date, the Division may issue a notice of surety increase, and you will have 60 days from the date of that 
notice to post the additional financial warranty. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 
Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 720-527-1640 or by email at 
nikie.gagnon@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

Nikie Gagnon 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

Cc:  Jared Ebert, Senior EPS, DRMS 

Colby Van Cleave


